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Events

IRPAC Reception

You are cordially invited to a reception to honor the Internal 
Revenue Service Employees and Stakeholders with the Service 
who have been invaluable to the Information Reporting Program 
Advisory Committee during the 2010 Committee Season.

Please join us on Tuesday, October 19th at 5:30 p.m. at the office of Groom Law 
Group, located at 1701 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. Washington, D.C.
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